ISD

The Administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the 2021
Truth-In-Taxation Notice as provided by the Dallas County Tax Office:

WHEREAS, the District is legally required to annually publish a Truth-In-
Taxation Notice of the Public Meeting to Discuss the Proposed Budget
and Proposed Tax Rates; and

WHEREAS, the Dallas County Tax Office annually prepares the District’s
Truth-In-Taxation Notice in accordance with Section 26.05(b) of the
Property Tax Code; and

WHEREAS, The Texas Education Code 44.004(b) legally requires school
districts to publish a notice before their public hearing regarding the
Proposed Budget and Proposed Tax Rates.

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE BOARD OF
TRUSTEES OF THE COPPELL INDEPENDENT SCHOOL
DISTRICT THAT:

They approve the 2021 Truth-In-Taxation Notice as prepared and
provided by the Dallas County Tax Office.

Adopted this 2nd day of August 2021, by the Board of Trustees.

Nichole Bentley
President, Board of Trustees

Manish Sethi
Secretary, Board of Trustees



